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November 212022 via: Email

Project Name: 8188 Yonge St
RE: 8188 Yonge St — Notice of Noise By-law Exemption Permit
Dear Residents,

Please be advised that Gillam on behalf of 8188 Yonge Inc is applying for a Noise By-Law Exemption
Permit

The exemption is being requested to accommodate some of our concrete pours which cannot be broken
into multiple stages and the finishing of said pours. There will be several pieces of equipment operating
that include: a concrete trucks, crane, moving equipment, compressor, powered trowels and other
tools/equipment.

In order to minimize the noise impact, we will try to schedule our work to minimize the number of
instance where we are required to work withing the exempted hours, we also intent to have the
majority of the work completed within the regulated hours, only leaving low impact task such as the
finishing to be completed afterhours, hence minimizing the number of personal and equipment being
used.

We apologize for any inconvenience during the hours described above. Should you have any questions,
please do not hesitate to contact our site Superintendent, Joe Ficociello, 647 465-4717 or our main
office at 416 486-6776.

Our team at Gillam would like to thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation in this matter.

Yours truly,

Gillam Communities 8188 Yonge St LP.
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